
----- Message from Gillian Bishop on Fri, 10 Mar 2017 10:24:21 +0000 ----- 

To:  

Subject

: 

Fwd: Information Request - Our Ref : NAC/16510/2017 

[OFFICIAL] 
 

>Subject: Information Request -  Our Ref : NAC/16510/2017 [OFFICIAL] 

>To: Gillian Bishop 

>From: Kevin McGinn  

>Date: Fri, 10 Mar 2017 10:07:52 +0000 

> 

> 

>Dear Gillian Bishop 

> 

> 

>Subject : Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 

> 

> 

>Thank you for your request for information dated 03/06/2017, which was  

>received by North Ayrshire Council on 03/06/2017. 

> 

>We have now completed our research for the information you request and the  

>responses to the questions submitted are listed below. 

> 

>Dear Sir or Madam 

> 

>I should be grateful for information relating to three subjects. 

> 

>1.      For this council's public participation consultations in respect  

>of the most recent Local Development Plans. 

> 

>The Council's statement of conformity with its participation statement for  

>the adopted North Ayrshire Local Development Plan is attached herewith. I  

>have also included a link to Council's current Development Plan Scheme for  

>the second local development plan, which is undergoing preparation at the  

>moment (although currently it is not either adopted or in draft form). See  

>here: 

> 

> 

><http://www.north-

ayrshire.gov.uk/Documents/CorporateServices/LegalProtective/LocalDevelopmentP

lan/dps-201603.pdf>http://www.north-

ayrshire.gov.uk/Documents/CorporateServices/LegalProtective/LocalDevelopmentP

lan/dps-201603.pdf 

> 

>2.      For this council's public participation consultations in respect of 

>the Supplementary Guidance for those plans. 

> 

>The Council has not published Supplementary Guidance in relation to its  

>Local Development Plan. As such, there are no relevant 'publication  

>participation consultations' in this regard. The Council has some planning  

>guidance notes, that are available on the Council's website. These are do  

>not constitute formal Supplementary Guidance. The Council's planning  

>guidance has not been the subject of public consultation. 

> 

>3.      For all Government authority or Reporter's communications relating 

>to the above following publication of the LDP, on Supplementary Guidance, 



>and its endorsement. 

> 

>Correspondence relating to the examination and adoption of the LDP can be  

>viewed here: - 

> 

><http://gov.scot/Resource/0048/00483608.pdf>http://gov.scot/Resource/0048/00

483608.pdf 

>http://www.dpea.scotland.gov.uk/CaseDetails.aspx?id=94288 

> 

>As per response to 2. there is no such correspondence relating to any  

>Supplementary Guidance. 

> 

> 

> 

>Your right to seek a review 

>Should you be dissatisfied with the way in which North Ayrshire Council  

>has dealt with your request, you have the right to ask us to review 

decisions. 

> 

>Your request should explain why you wish a review to be carried out, and  

>should be made within 40 working days of receipt of this letter. We will  

>reply within 20 working days of receipt. Staff not involved in your  

>original request will undertake the review. If you are not satisfied with  

>the result of the review you then have the right to make a formal  

>complaint to the Scottish Information Commissioner at  

><http://www.itspublicknowledge.info/Appeal>http://www.itspublicknowledge.inf

o/Appeal.  

> 

> 

>A request for a review should be made in writing to: 

> 

>The Information Governance Manager 

>Democratic and Administration Services 

>Cunninghame House 

>Irvine 

>Ayrshire 

>KA12 8EE 

> 

>Email : FreedomOfInformation@north-ayrshire.gov.uk 

> 

>The supply of documents under the terms of the Freedom of Information  

>(Scotland) Act 2002 does not give the applicant or whoever receives the  

>information any right to re-use it in such a way that might infringe the  

>Copyright, Designs and Patents Act 1988. This includes making multiple  

>copies, publishing or otherwise distributing the information to other  

>individuals and the public. 

> 

>While efforts have been made to ensure the accuracy of this information,  

>its accuracy is not warranted. In particular, the Council accepts no  

>liability for onward sale or transfer of this information to any third  

>party and for any reliance placed on such information by you or by a third  

>party. 

> 

>If you need further help please telephone Kevin McGinn on 01294 324368. 

> 

>Yours sincerely 

> 



> 

>Kevin McGinn 

>FOI Co-ordinator 

> 

> 

>~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

>For your information - Your details received : 

>Name: Gillian Bishop 

> 

>Address: Woodside Cottage 

>Ryelands 

>Strathaven 

>email:   [redacted] 

> 

>~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

> 

>Information Requested : 

>FOI_Information_RequestedDear Sir or Madam 

> 

>I should be grateful for information relating to three subjects. 

> 

>1.      For this council's public participation consultations in respect of 

>the most recent Local Development Plans. 

> 

>2.      For this council's public participation consultations in respect of 

>the Supplementary Guidance for those plans. 

> 

>3.      For all Government authority or Reporter's communications relating 

>to the above following publication of the LDP, on Supplementary Guidance, 

>and its endorsement. 

> 

>Although I am requesting this information under Freedom of Information 

>regulations, as it will be used to provide evidence which is designed to 

>eventually benefit councils and the planning system, it would be extremely 

>helpful if an answer is provided as soon as possible rather than the normal 

>20 day requirement. 

> 

>Yours sincerely, 

> 

> 

>Gillian Bishop 

>Woodside Cottage 

>Ryelands 

>Strathaven 

> 

> 

>*  Please help reduce waste.  Don't print this email unless absolutely  

>necessary.  ** 

> 

>This document should only be read by those persons to whom it is 

>addressed and is not intended to be relied upon by any person 

>without subsequent written confirmation of its contents. Accordingly, 

>North Ayrshire Council disclaim all responsibility and accept no liability 

>(including in negligence) for the consequences for any person 

>acting, or refraining from acting, on such information prior to the 

>receipt by those persons of subsequent written confirmation. 

> 



>If you have received this e-mail message in error, please notify us 

>immediately by telephone. Please also destroy and delete the message 

>from your computer. 

> 

>Any form of unauthorised reproduction, dissemination, copying, disclosure, 

>modification, distribution and/or publication of any part of this e-mail 

>message (or attachments transmitted with it) by the addressee(s) is 

>strictly prohibited. 

> 

>Please be advised that North Ayrshire Council's incoming and outgoing 

>e-mail is subject to regular monitoring. 

> 

>"This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept for  

>the presence of computer viruses and malicious content." 

 


